
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 2/13/2014 4:39:13 PM 
To: edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov); 

maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov (maryjo.borak@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Samsung — thank you 

Ed and Mary Jo 
We are happy and grateful for today's approval of the Samsung pipe relocation AL. 
Samsung is elated, and so is the City of San Jose, and it allows us to get the work scheduled in an efficient way. 
Whew! 

Just want to say thank you for pulling it through. 

All the best, 
Laura 

SB GT&S 0270147 
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